Dear Parents,

In the next two weeks you will be receiving a phone call from me. I will be telling you that your children are fine and that I want to have a chat with you! I want to hear how your year is progressing for your child and your family at Annunciation School! This is our time to "connect." If my phone call ends up on your voicemail, please call me back at 630-851-4300 at your earliest convenience. Mrs. Brouch will put you through to me. I look forward to hearing back from you! It only takes a couple of minutes to chat and it is great to touch base with each family. I believe I have each person's cell phone numbers. I will dial mom's cell first. Please make the effort to call back as your input is important to us!

I have made 13 calls this afternoon and I hope to make more each day! If I cannot get a hold of you due to improper cell numbers, I will try to email you.

We will be conducting tours every Friday at 10 a.m. so if you know of families near you that would like to take a tour to get ready for next year, have them contact the front office at 630-851-4300. Mrs. Brouch will put them on the next Friday list of tours. Remember "word of mouth" is the best way to bring people into this amazing school! We need your help! We heard from 7 families at our last open house! Most of them were for preschool and we were thrilled to hear from them. We are in the process of recruiting now until spring and beyond! JOIN THE CHARGE! Let's talk Annunciation up and make more people happy knowing that their child is in a safe, spirit filled, stimulating environment!

Talk to you soon! I am on the B's now in the alphabet so if your name begins with a Z hang in there...I promise to get to you!

In addition to these two efforts, we have ordered advertising cards for our school. Students who need service hours will be going out in teams to cover some of the nearby neighborhoods and neighborhoods beyond! We want to tell all of Aurora and nearby towns about Annunciation School! Our web page is constantly updated and the latest pictures from this week will host a myriad of pictures from Catholic Schools Week! See all the fun we have been having! Bingo Buddies Day, Crazy Hat and Sock Day, lunch all together in the gym and Movie Day, Magician Day and 8th graders vs. the Teachers in volleyball!

Our amazing Home and School Board had lunch brought in for the teachers and awesome t-shirts made for all the teachers to the theme of Level Up in Faith (Mario t-shirts!) We looked GOOD! Stay tuned there's more to come! We are blessed here at Annunciation! Let's celebrate Catholic Schools! Annunciation is one of the BEST!

God bless you!

Mrs. DeMar



Annunciation School Newsletter January 31, 2024 Annunciationbym.org

Catholic Week

Catholic Schools Week continues through Saturday. The remaining schedule is:

Thursday - Tornado Day: Mismatched, Mixed up and Disheveled Friday - Spirit Day

Saturday – Annunciation Day at Funway 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. See attachment at the end of the newsletter to RSVP.

REMINDER ABOUT PIZZA FRIDAY -

The pizza order that was placed for January 12, the remote learning day, will be used this Friday, February 2. Only order pizza for this Friday, February 2, if you did not order on January 12. If you need to check your order, you must do so before Thursday at noon. After Thursday at noon, pizza orders are not accessible and you will not be able to confirm your order.



The Athletic Fundraiser will be held on Friday, February 9th. Please see the information at the end of the newsletter about this important and fun event.



Please click this link to volunteer to

bake: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C49A9AA2EA4F85-47600084-mens.

.....



Liam Eilermann, Quinn MacMartin, and Melanie Martinez

Yesterday, as part of Catholic Schools Week, all grades enjoyed playing BINGO with Buddies.









Let's End Catholic School's Week with Some Fun!

ARCADE, BOWLING, SKATING, POPCORN, CUPCAKES

This even it sponsored by Home & School.

Please join us Saturday February 3rd from 2pm to 4pm In the upper party room

Students Full Name	

Please return to Mrs. Aisha Barocio by February 2nd

Disclaimer Home & School will provide game cards for activities for ANNUNCIATION STUDENTS ONLY





Men's Athletic Fundraiser Friday, February 9, 2024 6:00 PM – 11:00 PM

Dear Annunciation Friends, Families and Supporters,

Men of the parish, family and friends - please join us for a night of fun and excitement! This is our athletic program's largest fundraiser. Every dollar will go to our athletic program to offset the cost of new uniforms. We need everyone's help to make this another successful Annunciation event!

Tickets:

Tickets to the event are only \$20.00, which will be sold at the door. Please spread the word about this event to your friends and family. This entry fee includes unlimited food and drink!

Games, Raffles, and More:

We will have blackjack tables and plenty of room to have your own games.

- Raffle tickets will be sold for a chance to win great baskets and prizes.
- 50/50 tickets for a chance to split the pot are offered the night of.
- Superbowl Squares Squares will be offered for \$5 and \$10 a square.

Donations:

We are always extremely thankful for donations for our raffle tables. Nothing is too small! Examples of popular raffle items include sports memorabilia / tickets, tools, golf items, outdoor items, gift cards, and lottery tickets. We will also accept cash donations. These items can be dropped off that the school office by Friday, January 26th. Thank you all for any help you can give us. We are truly blessed with a generous school and parish.

If you have any questions about the event and/ or have a donation, please contact Kevin Becker at ktbecker80@gmail.com or Phil Bergeron at philb498@gmail.com.

.



Valentine's Day

arts and Crafts Class

Who: Girls, Grades 3-8



Where: Rosary High School

901 N. Edgelawn Dr. Aurora, Il 60506 630.896.0831

Cost: \$5



Register at: www.rosaryhs.com/valentine

We will provide a snack and the materials for the class



Created by Julie Rivera '26



